October 2007

www.highwoodlands.org



gh Woodlands Herald

High Woodlands Officer Elections Coming Soon!

Our annual elections are upon us and will be held at our December Homeowners Association meeting. If you are interested in holding a position or nominating someone for a position please email your board president at jeagan 2001 @comcast.net

The Pool Director position is Open. Phil Goodwin has done this job for many years and is now stepping down. Thank you Phil for your years of service.

Your Homeowners

Association and the benefits you receive cannot function without your full support. We are asking you to get involved, even in the smallest way. In addition to full Board members, we need people to coordinate the Easter Egg Hunt, Community Picnic, Park Clean Up Day, Garage Sale Promotion, and Annexation Updates.

PLEASE GET INVOLVED!

Board Meetings

are generally held the first Monday of the month. All homeowners are welcome and encouraged to attend. Robert Frost Library at 7:30 p.m.

November 5, 2007

December 3, 2007

February 4, 2008

March 3, 2008

April 7, 2008

May 5, 2008





Reminder: The final quarterly dues for the Homeowners Association are due on November 15th.

High Woodlands Homeowners Assoc.

PO Box 772

Kirkland, WA 98083

E-mail the board at:

board @ highwoodlands.org

BOARD MEMBERS

Jim Eagan - President

jeagan2001@comcast.net 425 488-8426

Bill Connell - Vice President

connellow@comcast.net 425 823-2449

David Lee - Treasurer

dwlee_@ msn.com 425 765-9174

Guss M - Secretary

OPEN - Pool

Richard Kobylka - Park

markoblyka@comcast.net 425 488-3057

Jon Whiting - Architecture

whitingjon@comcast.net 425 398-5842



Reminder:

Daylight Saving Time ends November 4th, turn your clocks back one hour.





Community Connections



The board has received complaints about neighbors walking their dogs and allowing the pets to leave 'deposits' in their yard only to find them as they go to mow or

do yard work. Please be respectful of your neighbors; take a bag and clean up after your pet. This will make everyone a little happier! If you have concerns or questions, contact the board via email or attend a homeowner's meeting.





Thank you for supporting our neighborhood!

These companies donated the new office windows at the pool house in return for a year of free advertising. It was a great deal!!!

For all your window needs contact All Service Glass @ 1 800 392-6392

Weathervane Windows, check out windows online @www.weathervanewindows.com

Eagle Soars in High Woodlands Park

Nicholas Peasley has been doing his Boy Scout Eagle Project at our park down in the ravine. He and his team of volunteers have replaced two sets of stairs, built a planting area in an old social trail and put in another handrail. This is the simplified version of all that took place. The project took about 200 'man hours'.

Many of the things that make our park and pool nice have been done by Eagle Scouts...the shelter we all enjoy was an Eagle project many years ago, recently the two big white boxes in the pool area were replaced with new ones, built as an Eagle project. The swim team concession stand was refurbished as an Eagle project also. These save the homeowners time, money and energy. They also teach young men the process of planning, follow through and leadership to finish a project. These same young men live in our neighborhoods and we benefit from that as well.

Enjoy the trails and easy access to and from the ravine. Thank you Nicholas and all those who helped make High Woodlands a nice place to live and play!

Good Luck on your Eagle!!!

Vanda lism

Sadly, vandalism is on the rise again at the park and pool. These seemingly small problems have cost you the homeowners a lot of money over the last few years. Even what seems like a harmless prank can cause unseen damage and a lot of work to rectify. We are asking for your help in preventing these events and identifying those responsible. High Woodlands is committed to prosecuting to the fullest extent those identified as causing the problems.

Please notify the police of any suspicious activity as well as the Homeowners